April 1, 1981

Congressman Vincent Weber

U.S. House of Representatives
514 Cannon House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Weber:

I would like to encourage you to strongly protest the 25%
reduction and recision in federal funding for the Corporation
for Public Broadcasting. This appears to be more than belt
tightening; rather it is destruction of a most valuable part
of a free society.

Sincerely,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
2108 Oliver Avenue South
Minneapolis, MN. 55405
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